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I am writing in strong opposition to HB 3402, a bill that dismisses years of public town 

hall testimony and defunds transit, safe streets, and critically underfunded city and 

county transportation budgets. We cannot continue to give ODOT a blank check for 

mega projects that reliably go over-budget, while neglecting the very needs that the 

public has repeatedly asked for – maintenance of our existing road system, safety, 

and transit. 

 

Thank you. 


